
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

R. Guerrero of Beacon News requested the following records:  

 

“the most recent radon testing results for all School District 304 buildings. I request the 

records be sent electronically.” 

 

This FOIA request was received Nov. 14, 2018, and responded to on Nov. 19, 2018. It took 2 

District employees a total of 1 hour 15 min ($52.93) to respond to this FOIA request. Total 

attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


